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Treasurer’s report for year ending February 28 2023 

 

On February 28 2023 OSGUG had a total balance of £690 and no liabilities. Approximately 

£600 in total is expected in the year commencing March 1 2023 from membership 

subscriptions, so the Society remains solvent for 2023-2024. Around a dozen members are 

still paying their subscriptions into the old RBS account.  

In 2022 OSGUG made a donation of £1000 to the University of Glasgow Student Hardship 

Funds. These funds are used to alleviate some of the pressure on students resulting from the 

COVID-19 pandemic, bereavement, changed circumstances, natural disaster or armed conflict 

in their home countries. 

During the year revenue and expenditure were as indicated below. Expenses were incurred 

as a result of a subscription to Zoom (used for virtual Last Tuesday Club meetings) and the 

registration cost of the OSGUG website. 

 

Revenue 

Membership subscriptions: £715 

 

Expenditure 

Donation to University of Glasgow Student Hardship Funds: £1000 

Expenses: £81    

 

Ken McClements, Treasurer, March 8 2023  
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